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Weekly News – Friday 15th December  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Thank you for looking at your child’s English and Maths books and 
for writing in comments and signing the stuck in sheet. It was 
wonderful to read many of you can see the progress your child has 
already made this year. 

  

English 

This week we have been revising the use of commas in a list. We write 
a letter to Santa listing the things we might like for Christmas. We then 
practiced the use of conjunctions in our writing. Trying to use a variety 
and not just ‘and’ and ‘because’. 

  

Maths 

We have continued to learn our 3 and 4 times tables. We enjoyed 
playing the game ‘Moon maths’ which can be found on the internet. 

We then used our knowledge to complete word problems involving 
multiplication and division.  

Topic 

In Art used our hands to hand paint a Father Christmas. We have 
also enjoyed completing a ‘Winter booklet’ full of fun activities. 

 

 

 

 

 

Deputy Head Teachers 
Award 

Bracken 
Zakary 
Soha 

 
Clover 
Holly 

Anisha 
 

Heather 
Tomi 
Lola 

Notices 
The children will be bringing home a reading and Maths paper that they have had a go at next week. 
Please look over these during the holidays and return them to school on Thursday 4th January. 
We are very proud of all of the children for giving them a good go and trying their best, this is the first time 
the children have tried them and we will be doing lots more practices throughout the year. 
 

Please remember that the school day finishes on Thursday 21st December at 1:30pm. Please be aware 
that Wednesday and Thursday next week are mufti days.  

Thank you for all of your support this term. The Year 2 team would like to wish you all a very merry Christmas 
and a happy new year. 
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